

19th April 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Welcome back to the Summer Term I hope you had a good Easter and enjoyed the lovely weather. I am writing to update you on Covid guidelines for Leasingham St Andrew's from the 20th of April 2022. These are based upon, changes to measures and guidance for managing COVID-19 in education and childcare settings from Friday 1 April

Updated guidance advises:

• Children and young people who are unwell and have a high temperature or cough should stay at home and avoid contact with other people. They can go back to school, college or childcare when they no longer have a high temperature, and they are well enough to attend.

Adults with a positive COVID-19 test result should stay at home and avoid contact with other people for 5 days, which is when they are most infectious. For children with a Covid-19 positive test, the advice will be 3 days.

 Adults with the symptoms of a respiratory infection, and who have a high temperature or feel unwell, should try to stay at home and avoid contact with other people until they feel well enough to resume normal activities and they no longer have a high temperature.

School times and entrances remain the same for every class. Years 5 & 6 begin school at 8.45 am with EYFS, Year 1,2,3 and 4 start at 8.50 a.m.

This term's PE timetable is available on the school website and a reminder that's PE day uniform should consist of the children's house colour T-shirt, black or blue shorts and a red sweatshirt, cardigan or hoodie. If tracksuit bottoms are worn, please make sure they are also plain black or blue.

More information on clubs and events this term will follow but a reminder choir will take place this week due to rehearsing for summer term events.

We look forward to a busy term of learning and events with our school community.

Yours sincerely

Mr D W Hodgson







